
Attendance  
Year R – 89% 2 Lates 

Year 1 – 95% 

Year 2 – 95% 

Year 3 – 93% 7 Lates 

Year 4 – 94% 9 Lates 

Year 5 – 94% 

*Year 6 – 90%*  

Just 3 Classes with less than 10 lates 

*Well done to year 6, this 

weeks Dojo Champs* 
Anyone who comes into school 

after 8:50am is marked as late. 

Please try to be an attendance

 

 

St Martin’s Stars  

Well done to everyone who got 
a certificate this week. 

Purple Tie certificates are given for 

children who embody our rules of being 

Kind Respectful and Responsible. 

Pre-School – Harry S 
Year R – Alex C 
Elexis S 
Year 1 – Dylan W & Phoebe T 
Olivia T 
Year 2 – Savannah R & Jamie B 
Skyla-Marie J 
Year 3 – Damien C & Heidi M 
Chimmy I 
Year 4 – Aoife N & Eli W 
Athena B 
Year 5 – Lydia G & Joshua B 
Freya F 
Year 6 – Georgia W & George J 
Lilly D 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPRING TERM – Friday 2nd February 

Request From EYFS 
We now have access to the outdoor area 

but it is very muddy at the moment. If 
anyone has any old wellies that they 
could donate to Reception class we 

would really appreciate it. We are after 
any sizes from size 7 – size 12 please. 

Thanks. 

 
 

Online Safety 
Next week Safer internet day is on Tuesday 
6th February. This year it is about making 
the online community safer for children. 
There is a strong connection to children’s 
mental health and screen time so we will 

also be looking at this as part of Children’s 
mental health week. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 
Whole school attendance is back up to 
93%. Thank you for all your hard work 

improving our attendance      . 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Jewellery 
We have a had a few occasions of lost and 
broken jewellery and accidents caused by 

wearing jewellery in school. Children 
should not wear any Jewellery to school – 

the only exception to this is small stud 
earrings. If your child is unable to remove 
these for PE then they should be taped up 
in the morning on their PE days. This is a 

health and safety requirement. 

 

 

Kindness Challenge 

Next week is the final week of our 30 day 
kindness challenge. The child with the 
most kindness dojos at the end of next 
week will be rewarded with an act of 

kindness. 

 

 

Pre-School 
We have had a face lift in TinySteps and 

now have a lovely new environment. If you 
know of anyone who has a child who 

needs a preschool place we are now taking 
applications for September.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Assembly 

Next week the assembly will be led by Year 
3. Parent’s and carers are invited to join us. 

 


